
  Pleasley Pit 
   Nature Study Group 

   

   DRAGONFLY  
  WALK 

 

Saturday July 19th 
11:00 am  

 
 

 A gentle stroll, easy going.  
 There will be plenty of  time to take photographs. 
 Meet outside the Visitor Centre, under the headstocks  
 

Please dress appropriately and wear appropriate footwear. 
 
The walk is near water. Children under 12 are not allowed for 
safety reasons. Dogs are not permitted. 
 

Booking is essential as numbers are limited.   
Contact mickgamble@aol.com 
Priority will be given to PPNSG members. 

 
 


